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Glendale Heights Village Administrator Resigns 

Glendale Heights, Illinois (March 20, 2020) – On Thursday, March 19, 2020, Mayor Linda Jackson and the 
Glendale Heights Village Board accepted the resignation of Village Administrator Raquel Becerra.  The 
resignation was accepted in lieu of termination by the Village Board as a result of the traffic accident in 
which she was involved on September 2, 2019.  The resulting charges are still pending in DuPage County 
Court.  Ms. Becerra has been off work on Family and Medical Leave and utilizing her accrued benefit time 
since the accident.  

Raquel Becerra has served as the Village Administrator for eight years and prior to that was the Human 
Resources Manager, beginning her full-time career with the Village in 2007.  Assistant Village Administrator 
Michael Marron, will continue to serve as the Acting Village Administrator until the Board takes action to fill 
the position. 

For more information, please contact Assistant Village Administrator Michael Marron at (630) 260-6000.   
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